
NEW TELEPHONE SYSTEM
THE PRACTICE IS INSTALLING A NEW TELEPHONE SYSTEM ON THE 16TH OF SEPTEMBER.  
WE WILL BE CLOSED IN THE AFTERNOON TO ALLOW EXTENSIVE WORK TO BE COMPLETED.
UNFORTUNATELY ALL OUR LINES WILL BE DOWN ON THAT AFTERNOON.
  WE WILL ONLY BE ABLE TO DEAL WITH COMPLETE GENUINE EMERGENCEIS ONLY
PLEASE DIAL OUR ON CALL MOBILE NO ON 07483149847
IF YOU CANNOT GET THROUGH ON THE EMERGENCY MOBILE
 PLEASE DIAL 999 
WE ARE SORRY FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE
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